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As a resident of a motorhome, I am categorically against the
forbidden law on housing in motorhomes. Living in a motorhome
was the best choice for me, given my personal circumstances,
which included an economical budget. The prohibition of this
type of housing will be a violation of my rights to choose my
place of residence and freedom of movement, which I consider
unfair and discrimination against the residents of motorhomes.It
follows from the above that the introduction of a ban on housing
in a motorhome is unfair and discriminatory against those who
have chosen this type of housing. I urge legislators not to adopt a
bill banning motorhomes, but to encourage natural housing
diversity and to be positive about new forms of housing, which
are the best choice for many people!
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Comments for Public Posting: No one in their right mind would pay for bad conditions! Rather,
the destroyed houses that stand on the street are not rented by
anyone.



